
_________________________________________________________________________ 

 
Ref:  08.246492 
 
 
The submissions on this file and the Inspector's report were considered at a Board 
meeting held on 19th, July 2016. 
 
The Board treated this case under section 48 of the Planning and Development Act, 
2000, as amended. The Board also decided that the planning authority be directed, 
as follows: 
 
 

Remove condition number 2 and Reason 
 
 
 

REASONS AND CONSIDERTIONS 
 
Having regard to the fact that a S. 48 Development Contribution in the sum of 
€14,000 has been previously levied and paid under planning authority Reg. Ref. 
10/677, in respect of the telecommunications infrastructure on this site, the Board 
considered that the levying of a further financial contribution under the terms of the 
Kerry County Council Development Contribution Scheme 2011 in respect of the 
same telecommunications infrastructure  would amount to double charging and 
would be unwarranted. 
 
  
 
 
 
Board Member: ___________________ Date: 22nd, July 2016 
   Paddy Keogh 

 

Board Direction 


